Smith, George

From: Fischer, Shane <SFischer@SCSEngineers.com>
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 2:11 PM
To: SWD_Waste; Tafuni, Steven; Black, Alexis
Cc: Anthony Detweiler; Bryan White; Bob Bennett; Sarah Metcalfe; Lebron, Carlo; Al-Khalaf, Laila
Subject: Manatee County Lena Road Landfill Groundwater Well GW-15 Damage Notification
EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.
Mr. Tafuni,

On behalf of the Manatee County Utilities Department, Solid Waste Division and the Lena Road Landfill Operation
Permit Number 39884-021-S0-01, SCS is notifying the Department of damage to groundwater well GW-15. The PVC
stickup, casing, and bollards were damaged by a contractor’s equipment. Based on observations GW-15 is intact below
ground surface and is operable; the PVC stickup, casing, bollards, and concrete pad will be replaced in kind.

Following completion of the repairs to GW-15, a Florida Licensed Surveyor will collect the information required by
permit. After receipt of the survey information, a signed and sealed survey will be provided to the Department.

Please feel free to contact the County or myself if you have any further questions or need any additional information.
Thank you.

Shane R. Fischer, P.E.

Vice President/Office Manager

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, Florida 33619

(813) 804-6714 (W)

(813) 503-1044 (C)
sfischer@scsengineers.com
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